
MICHAEL POWERS STATEMENT REGARDING SUPREME COURT DECISION ON
JANUS vs AFSCME

June 27, 2018 - "The Supreme Court's Janus decision is an affront to the hard-working
union men and women of this country who throughout our nation's history have fought
for fair, equitable treatment for all workers in all fields. Despite this abominable decision,
NYSCOPBA is proud to have helped craft and pass legislation in this year's state budget
that protects New York's working class from the irreparable harm the Supreme Court is
inflicting upon our nation. However, I will not mince words: If Gov. Andrew Cuomo's
administration truly wants to be a friend to labor, he should give due respect to the men
and women of NYSCOPBA who serve to protect the citizens of New York from convicted
criminals. NYSCOPBA will not rest until our members are treated fairly by the state."


